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To try our best at everything we do 

         Friday 6 January 2017 

Dear Parents / Carers 

 

Sherwood Forest Residential 

 

Thank you for your responses regarding our planned residential trip to Sherwood Forest which will 

consist of two days with an overnight stay. 

 

We have been able to successfully book the residential stay and now have more details for you. 

The residential visits will take place between Monday 13
th

 to Thursday 16
th

 March 2017. As we have 

increased numbers of children, we are going to take the children in mixed groups rather than with 

just their class. This means that the children will be going for two of the days during this week. 

Details of the exact days will be sent to you nearer the time. Please be assured that your child will be 

with friends from their class / year group for their visit. The children who are not going on the 

residential will stay in school as there is not an option for a day visit. 

 

The children will leave for Sherwood Forest at the beginning of the school day and return by home 

time of the next day. Whilst at the forest they will be involved in a variety of fun and educational 

activities, including a visit to Clumber Park linked to our IPC topics which we know they will enjoy. 

 

We are pleased to let you know that the final cost for the residential trip will be just £60.00 , which 

will include transport, meals, accommodation and activities.  

Places for the residential overnight stay will be limited so if you would like your child to attend, 

please send the reply slip to school with a deposit of £10.00 by Monday 30 January 2017, to secure 

a place.  

 

Again, if there are any questions about this exciting opportunity, please don’t hesitate to see me. We 

will be arranging a parent meeting in the near future to show you more details about the residential.  

 

Yours sincerely  

Rhiannon Schaffer 

Head of School 

 

SHERWOOD FOREST RESIDENTIAL – MARCH 2017 

 

Name of child ________________________    

 

I would like to secure a place for my child on the residential trip and I enclose £10.00 deposit. 

 

 

Signature of parent___________________________________  Date_______________ 


